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DISTRICT 22-C NEWSLETTER 

Steve Borsh – District Governor 
Calvert County Lions Club 

410-326-0023 
fandsborsh@comcast.net 

Issue # 511         January 13, 2017 

http://www.e-district.org/sites/22c/index.php 

“WE SERVE” 
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The 3rd Cabinet meeting 
scheduled for: 

Saturday, January 28, 2017 

District 22C Cabinet Meeting 

Old Line Bistro 

          11011 Baltimore Ave. 

Beltsville  MD 20705 

11:30 am  SOCIAL                    

12:00PM  LUNCH   

(lunch will be ordered frommenu; 

cost will vary depending on your 

order)Please RSVP  by Monday 

1/16/1Send RSVP to Administrative 

Assistant  -  Lion Sonia Wiggins 

Yours in Lionism, 
  AA Lion Sonia Wiggins 

lion2sweet@gmail.com  

  301-876.4424 home 

Upcoming District Governor 
Visitations 

 

February 1, 2017  Leonardtown 

 

February 15, 2017  Rockville 

 

March 14, 2017  University Park 

   College Park 

   Mt. Rainer - Brentwood 
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HONOR ROLL 
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Lions Vision Research Foundation 
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Brandywine Lions Club 
 

 

Feb 2, 2017 

Apr 6, 2017 

Jun 1, 2017 
 

 

2:30 – 7 pm, Baden VFD, 16608 Brandywine 

Rd, 

301-888-1666 

  
 

La Plata Lions Club 
 

Feb. 27, 2017 

April 24, 2017 

June 26, 2017 

Aug 28, 2017 

Oct 23, 2017 

Dec 26, 2017 

 
All drives are held at the La Plata United 
Methodist Church from 1:30 pm to 7:30 pm. 
Walk in donors are welcome. 
 
 

 

 

Memorial Day  

Supplies 

 

Lions All, 
 

Attached is the ad that I have placed in 

the District 24-A “Lion Reporter”.  We 

need to keep up our efforts to raise 

money for the next Parade. 
 

Also, I managed to sell 18 T-Shirts on 

our recent Medical Mission to Wise 

County, so please use every opportunity 

to sell merchandise/solicit donations. 
 

Please give this your widest 

dissemination to insure that everyone is 

aware of our efforts in organizing the 

Parade participation.  Post the AD in 

whatever newsletter that you have.  We 

are able to absorb reasonable ad costs. 
 

Sincerely, 

  

Woody 

  
Ed “Woody” Woodard 
PDG 2005-2006 
PH: 703-451-8508  Fax 703-451-0654 
Proud Member of Mason Neck Lions 

since 1996 

 

tel:301-888-1666
tel:703-451-8508
tel:703-451-0654

